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Inaugural season starts in October, expanded schedule ahead in 2025   

Elementary sports expand 
with Indoor Soccer

Few extracurricular activities drive 
excitement on campus like athletics, 
and this semester indoor soccer will 

fuel enthusiasm and character development 
at district elementary schools during an 
introductory season. Indoor soccer, which is 
also known as futsal around the 
international soccer community, provides a 
continuation of our efforts to increase 
athletic opportunities for our elementary-

age students, build future interest and 
capacity for soccer at the middle school 
level, and increase occasions for character 
and soft skills development. This new 
activity follows our wildly successful 
elementary basketball expansion. 
Elementary basketball will resume for a 
third season in spring 2025. Stay tuned for 
additional information!

We’re excited to kick-off Leap Up for Literacy for the 2024-2025 
school year! Each nine-weeks starts a new challenge. Let's see if we 
can read 1,000,000 minutes this school year! Visit jmcss.org for 
more information, and contact your child’s teacher to begin.
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